
 
 

 
 

8th October 2021 
John Burland Concert 
On Monday our pupils enjoyed the fabulous experience of joining in with a concert with  
John Burland, who was performing for St Joseph’s live from Australia. John wrote and  
recorded a lot of our favorite songs which we sing in liturgies. It was lovely to see our  
pupils being able to take part in these wonderful opportunities again.  
 
 
 

        Parents Evenings 
Parents Consultation Meetings will take place next week on Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday depending on your child’s class teacher’s availability. The meetings will take 
place through TEAMs, however, we are aware that some people have had difficulty  

with this previously so are offering telephone calls as an alternative option. Meetings can be booked through 
ParentMail. If we are unable to connect through TEAMs at the time of your appointment, the teacher will make a 
telephone call to you. 
 
 
Mexican/Spanish Themed Lunch 
 

A big “Thank You” to our Kitchen Staff and Mrs  
Bracegirdle for the fantastic themed lunchtime they  
offered this week. Chef Krishna and his team, Val and Leanne,  
created and served a wonderful meal for the children, offering a  
variety of new flavours for our children to try.  
Mrs Bracegirdle, provided the amazing entertainment, with some  
wonderful music and got the children dancing and really enjoying  
the occasion. 
 
 
 
 
 
      Ollerton and Boughton Scarecrow Festival 
     
Children attending our afterschool clubs have had the opportunity to help and create an  
entry into the Scarecrow Festival. If you have not yet seen our creation,  
please visit the main entrance to school to take a look. We wish  
Mrs Kerrison, Miss Parkin and all the children involved the best of luck  
and have our fingers crossed that this is the winning creation! 
 
     
Key Dates 
Hopefully, all children came home this week with Diary Dates 2021/2022 sheet  
for you to keep safe at home. A copy was also shared on MarvellousMe if you  
missed this. Below are reminders of those key reminders for the next few weeks,  
with a couple of new dates just added.   
Monday 11th October – Year 3 Visit to Creswell Crags 
Friday 15th October – Harvest Festival Mass to be led by Year 2 and 6 (Donations towards our hampers are 
appreciated) 
Friday 15th October – Last day of the Term 
Monday 1st November – School reopens for all children 
ADDITIONAL DATES 
8th November – 12th November – Either Mrs Chambers or Mrs Broad will be on hand to support parents with 
difficulties with ParentMail and Marvellous Me. Please drop into the school office and ask for help. 
Thursday 16th December – F1 and F2 Nativity at 10am 



Year 5 
Year 5 have just started a new RE  
topic 'life choices'. They have  
created some fantastic display  
artwork, which describes what a  
good friend is, making links  
between feelings and behaviour.  

.   

    Wrap Around Care Messages and Celebrations 
This week in Wrap Around Care we will celebrating 
Halloween Early. On Wednesday 13th October both 
Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club will be having a 
spooktacular time. Breakfast Club will be offering a 
special menu. Afterschool Club will be holding a 
themed event with a special menu. For both clubs 
children must be booked in on ParentMail in advance. 
If you are having difficulty booking your child in, please 
contact the school office, who will be happy to help 
you book your child’s place. (Fancy Dress can be worn 
for Afterschool club, please send costumes with 
children in the morning) 
Special Mentions from Mrs Connolly to Lacey L (3), 
Quinn B (3), Elsie B (4), Evie B (3) and Isla W (F2) 

 

 
 

 

Mrs Broad’s Special Mentions 
 

Mikolaj P (4) who’s enthusiasm for 
the Special Themed Lunch on 

Thursday was fabulous to see. Mikolaj 
got into the full spirit of the event by 
not only enjoying the new foods, but 
also enthusiastically dancing along to 

the Spanish music. 

Outside Achievements and Messages 
What a weekend for Jack W (3). Jack had the honour 
of being Sheffield Steelers mascot on Saturday night.  

Then on Sunday he had his 1st official 
 team game for Sheffield Ice Hockey        
    Academy.  Jack scored 3 goals,  
     was given a puck for his 1st  
      official goal and was also  
        awarded player of the game 
             for his team. 
                 Well Done Jack! 

 

Forest School - Foundation Pupils 
      Our Foundation pupils have had a wonderful  
        time this morning creating their very own  
        Leaf Kebabs out in our Forest School  
         Area 

.   

 
 

Congratulations to all of our pupils who have made our  
celebration page this week. If there is anything you think your  
child deserves a special mention for, for the things they do  
outside of school please email office@st-joseph-pri.notts.sch  
as we would love to include them on this page. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

   

        

     

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

     

Commendations 
Congratulations to our children who have been 
recommended for Commendation!      
 
 
F1   Ella W     
F2  Sofia M-G 
C1        Vanessa K 
C2  Evie W 
C3        Aidan S 
C4        Clayton C 
C5        Monica-May R 
C6        Bentley F 
  

Mrs Bracegirdle’s Star 
 

Lilly-Mai B (6) you are a 
fabulous role model and 
are extremely kind and 

supportive. I’m proud of 
you! 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Year 6 
who receive the achievement for  
the highest attendance last week!  
Well Done!!! 

 
            Year 6  

F1  88.5 
F2  93.2 
C1  94.8 
C2  94.6 
C3  96.3 
C4  91.7 
C5  95.3  
C6  99.1 
Overall  94.6  

Midday Supervisor Stars 
 

Thank you to Sam R (3) 
who is always keen and 

eager to help out our 
lunchtime staff, if 

anything is needed Sam. 
is always on hand! 
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